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Message from the Editor

Jennifer Gordon, PhD, RD Psych

Associate Professor, University of Regina
Director, Reproductive Mental Health Research Unit 
www.rmhresearch.ca
jennifer.gordon@uregina.ca

Dear Health Psychology and Behavioural Medicine Section Members

I’m so excited that in just a few days, we’ll be in Toronto mingling and 
talking science with friends and colleagues from across the country! 
In the meantime, be sure to check out this newsletter for our 
section’s conference highlights! While you’re at it, take a look at the 
many other interesting pieces we have for you this issue: for example, 
an insightful interview with our recent Early Career Award Winner, 
Dr. Gilla Shapiro from the University of Toronto. In funding news, we 
highlight recently funded research in the area of diabetes manage-
ment. We’ve got a knowledge translation piece summarizing exciting 
research by our section members, a summary of the recently 
developed Pediatric Pain Management Standards, and for those of 
you on the job market, we also have a few job ads for you to consider! 

I’d also like to take this opportunity to announce that this will be my 
last issue of Health Notes as editor. It’s been so fun and rewarding to 
highlight our members’ great work and I’m proud of how the 
newsletter has developed over the last few years! But time for some 
fresh blood! If you’re interested in the position, please contact our 
secretary, Josh Rash, at jarash@mun.ca. Or if you’d like to know more 
about what it’s like to be the newsletter editor, don’t hesitate to 
contact me or hit me up at the convention!

I hope to see you all at our Section Annual General Meeting and 
reception on Saturday June 24th at 3:00 p.m.! 

Take care and see you soon!




